Greenville/Columbia Offices
Volunteer at Meals on Wheels

Both the Greenville and Columbia SC offices
donated their time, on Halloween, in the packaging of
over 1,500 meals for Meals on Wheels inbound clients.

It was a great feeling to know that our offices working
together were able to make a difference in creating a
community of unity and in the hopes of creating a
lasting impact.

https:/mealsonwheelsgreenville.org/

Pictured l to r: Elliott Fayssoux, Liz Mattos, Laura Harmon,
Spencer Green, Brian Young, Cameron Knight, Richard
Jackson, Decker Dickson (C&W Appraiser), Kyle Berdugo
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